Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney

Mayfield Primary School

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN

Telephone: 01223 712127

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk



Autumn Term Newsletter No.5 Wednesday 7th October 2020

Dogs at Pick Up and Drop

We kindly ask that parents respect that Mayfield does not allow dogs inside the school premises including the front of school and the car park. We ask that dog owners are considerate to others who may not be as confident around animals when waiting at the gates. If you must bring a dog to drop-off and pick-up times please remain distant from others and keep dogs on a lead.

Road Safety

As the evenings grow darker please speak with your child about road safety, in particular making sure they can be seen by other road users if they are walking or cycling on dark winter mornings. Please teach your child to always pay attention to other road users. Car users should be careful not to open car doors onto the street without checking first. Drivers should keep in mind that children can be out of sight due to their size and can move in unpredictable ways, and be extra careful in the vicinity of the school.

Mrs Stepney

New Governors

Mayfield Governing Body are pleased to welcome 3 new governors. Following our request for parent governor nominations, I can confirm the new parent governor as Joel Dixon who has a child in Year I. Gerard Newnham joins as co-opted governor and Ann Nicholls as a staff governor.

Ms O'Gorman Clerk to the Governing Body

School Photo Deadline

On Friday 2nd October children who were in school had their photo taken and should have brought home their proof cards for parents to see. Some classes will be bringing these home today.

There are few things to note about the ordering this year:

- There are NO CASH orders available. Please do not return your orders to the office
- FREE DELIVERY back to school is offered on all orders place on or **before 16/10/2020**. After this a £4 charge will be added
- All orders must be placed on the website at: www.lafayettephotography.com/schools
- You can also order by phone on **03702 432 085**

School Office

Hello Yellow

Young Minds is a charity that promotes good mental health in children and young people. They champion the voices of young people and parents to influence mental health policy and practice, with the aim of working towards a more integrated service.

We are supporting this charity at Mayfield by getting involved with the #HelloYellow day. All members of the Mayfield community are invited to wear anything yellow for the day on **Friday 9th October** and make an optional donation of £1 to support the charity's work.

Donations can be made via Parentpay.

We look forward to coming together as a school to raise awareness of, and support an important cause.

Dates for the Diary	
Friday 9th October	Hello Yellow Day – Please wear something yellow
Friday 16th October	School Photos – Deadline for orders
Saturday 31st October	Y6-Y7 Secondary school application deadline

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/



https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

